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June 2018 

 

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s), 

 

As we complete another successful school year, we are already eagerly preparing for the new 

2018/2019 school year. I would like to inform you that should your child be interested in 

auditioning for the Wind Ensemble in September 2018, all rehearsals will take place every 

Wednesday morning from 7:30 am to 8:45 am. This change will be implemented to ensure 

productive rehearsal time for our students. Wind Ensemble audition dates to be announced in 

September 2018. 

In order to achieve the goals in the Wind Ensemble and to maintain consistency, all 

rehearsals are mandatory and punctuality is expected. 

Wind Ensemble members are also expected to participate and attend their respective grade 

concert band rehearsals (i.e. grade 6 students in Wind Ensemble must attend Junior Band 

rehearsals and grade 7 to 8 students in Wind Ensemble must attend Intermediate Band 

rehearsals). 

Please encourage your children to practice over the summer months, time permitting, to 

maintain their skills. 

I look forward to seeing you all in September. 

 

Have a wonderful and safe summer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Pizzi 

Band Director/Music Teacher 
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